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Andrionna Wells 
Garfield Heights

Andrionna Wells, a junior at Garfield Heights High
School, is currently enrolled in CVCC's Medical
Administrative Assistant (MAS) program under the
instruction of Lisa Clements. Her decision to attend
CVCC stems from her desire to explore the medical
field, inspired by her mother, who works as a nurse.

Recently, Andrionna achieved 1st place in two events
at BPA Regionals: Fundamental Word Processing and
Health Administration Procedures. BPA has become
one of the highlights of her experience at CVCC.
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Reflecting on her time at CVCC, Andrionna expresses a shift in perspective towards
both education and life. Initially apprehensive, she quickly overcame her nervousness
and now finds great enjoyment in the MAS program. In the coming years, Andrionna
aims to further explore her interests and identify her career path, with a current focus
on the intersection of medicine and business.

Beyond academics, Andrionna is actively involved in the drama club and the flagline
team at Garfield Heights High School. She aspires to deepen her engagement in
dance, particularly ballet, in the near future. Additionally, Andrionna is a member of
the 100% club at CVCC, boasting perfect attendance throughout the year. Keep up
the exceptional work, Andrionna!


